Maiowead Lavan

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Your Ref: 22/ML/0377

Dear Maigread,

Lisa Mulcahy <LMulcahy@waterfordcouncil.ie>
Monday 24 March 2025 16:46

Maigread Lavan

Joseph Lonergan Executor

Follow up
Flagged

I refer to your letter of March 12" in relation to the estate of the late Sean Lonergan. I
confirm that Waterford Council have no intention of re-claiming or moving the cabin that is
located on the deceased’s lands and confirm that we have no claim on said cabin henceforth.

Kind Regards,
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Lisa Mulcahy

Senior Executive Engineer



